GREATERLONDON AUTHORITY

Our Ref: MGLA080217-1956

1 March 2017

Dear

Thank you for your further correspondence in relation to the Freedom of Information request for copies of emails and minutes of meetings relating to the Alpha Square redevelopment.

I can confirm that the Greater London Authority does not hold any further information in relation to your request.

With regards to the handling of your original request, I provided emails held by Stewart Murray, the former Assistant Director of Planning as your request related to the Planning, rather than Land team area of work.

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely

Paul Robinson Information Governance Officer

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information